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Walter, Penny

From: City Council
Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Garth Brown - Opposition to Willows Admendment - CK 4131-24

-----Original Message----- 
From: Garth Brown   
Sent: Sunday, November 21, 2021 5:12 PM 
To: Walter, Penny  

 

 
 
 

 
Subject: Council Meeting Nov 22 - Opposition to Willows Admendment 
 
I would like to voice my opposition to Dreams development application wanting to change (amend) 
the willows zoning plan of 2003 one more time. 
  I purchased are condo in 2019 because the area is pristine. Beautiful homes and properties and golf 
course (with a full parking lot all summer long).All the amenities five minutes away. It’s it own quiet 
little community that was suppose to expand in the manner of how it exists today. That’s what I 
thought I bought into. I don’t understand why we can’t continue down that road. The community 
doesn’t want or need any of what Dreams is promoting. 
 The area is in need of railway over pass on Lorne avenue and I would suggest start of any new 
commercial activity start on the undeveloped side of highway 219 (Lorne ave) 
 
Can we not keep the thorns out of this rose garden. 
 
Thank you Garth Brown of #405 Cartwright street . 


